Gone, But Not Forgotten

February 2024 will mark 20 years since we lost the lives of Bob Heminger & Ken Woitalewicz





The Wood River Fire & Rescue Dept requests your presence for the evening to share memories and stories with the Heminger and Woitalewicz families on Friday, February 16th at Babel's Barn in Wood River from 6:00 PM – 10:00 PM

A meal of BBQ pork will be served with refreshments and a slideshow of the families

Please join us to show the importance of keeping their memory with us as a reminder that Everyone Goes Home.